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Information Letter no. 03-2016 

 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
The organisers of the 2016 European Cadet and Junior Championships in Novi Sad 
asked us to send you the following request for the registration of your fencers: 
 
They need photos of your participants which you should send by email to the following 
email address: photo.ns2016@gmail.com  
 
You should rename the photos in this format:  
 

name.surname.jpg 
 

and the photos should be in the size 300 x 400 pixels. 
 
We can only add to this message that you take special care of the mentioned request! 
 
 
With best regards, 
Max W.F. Geuter 
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